
 

 

No. GTU/Esta/Recrt.Adv-03/2017/6450                                                               Date: 30-08-2017 

     

 Notification No.:-68/2017  

 

In response to the advertisement No. 03/2017 dated 20.06.2017, the personal interview for 

the contractual post of Director (Graduate School of Engineering/Technology) was held on 

23.08.2017 at Gujarat Technological University, Ahmedabad. It is hereby notified that none of 

the candidate have been found suitable for the contractual post of Director (Graduate School 

of Engineering/Technology).  

 This is issued with the permission of competent authority.   

 

                                                                                                                                                     Sd/-  

                                                                                                                                      I/C Registrar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


